
 
 
 
 
 

Good Day!   

At this time, you have been offered Federal financial aid.  However, you have not indicated what 

program of study you plan to complete with Barton.  The program you select could affect the aid that is 

currently offered to you.  For this reason, confirmation of your intended program with Barton is 

required.   

Please contact our office so that we may discuss your plans and assist you with any necessary updates. 

Our office can be reached directly by calling or emailing: 

Latisha White 

Programs Support Specialist and Compliance Officer 

whitel@bartonccc.edu 

620-786-7711 
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